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In lessons, we expect that everyone will try their best and behave very well. Teachers will deal with 

any issues in class as they usually would. They will use our behaviour system which gives pupils 

different warnings and a chance to make the right choices. There will not be a break time detention 

but instead there may be a call home or another sanction.  

Pupils will be made aware of the rules and expectations which we have had to implement as a result 

of the current situation. We know that pupils will need reminders to follow the new routines, both in 

lessons and around school, and at the start they may forget. However, any pupil who is intentionally 

not following the guidance, and is putting the safety of others at risk, will be dealt with very firmly. 

Pupils so far have responded extremely well to guidance given and we expect that this will continue 

to be the case.  

 


